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Mary Renard
Let’s Go Together to Fulfill the Great Commission
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 MISSIONS BULLETIN

Mary Renard is one of our ministry partners who works with Word of
Life in France. Mary has been working as a missionary for almost 9
years and has been a PPC-supported missionary for 2 years. Her role
consists of working with media and technology including producing
and editing videos for their outreach camps and other events.

Word of Life International Ministries makes a sustainable impact in
the nations it touches by equipping foreign ministry leaders through
Bible Institute training and empowering missions-minded individuals
for ministry. 
“So then, just as you have received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to walk in

him, being rooted and built up in him and established in the faith, just as you
were taught, and overflowing with gratitude.” Colossians 2:6-7

Hear about Mary’s ministry in person next week in the Mezzanine!
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Zumbathon, March 16th 2-4 pm: 
     Girls of all ages are welcome for a time of

dancing, fellowship, raffles and fun! Early
registration is $10 online or $12 at the door. 100%

of the proceeds go to Hands Against Hunger.
Register online or on the PPC app.

Hands Against Hunger Packing Event,
 April 20th 10 am - 4 pm:

Bring your family, friends and coworkers for a meal
packing event. Space will be limited. Watch for

registration to open soon.

Hands Against Hunger EventsHands Against Hunger Events

Hands Against Hunger is program that is part of A Child’s
Hope International. The program provides an opportunity
for people and churches to partner with A Child’s Hope Int’l
to pack nutritious meals for the hungry around the world.
PPC will be sponsoring 2 events to help with this effort. Our
goal is to raise $50,000 to pack 200,00 meals for vulnerable
children around the world.

Mark your calendars for these two exciting events! You can
also donate on our website or app or enclose your payment
in a marked envelope and place it in any of our drop boxes.

Scan the QR code to
watch the video from the

last Hands Against
Hunger packing party!
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